
 

JACKSON COUNTY FARM BUREAU IS HOSTING A 
VETERINARIAN CLINIC 

 

ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2017 FROM 9:00 AM UNTIL 
12:00 NOON VETERINARIAN JOEY MINTER WILL BE 
AVAILABLE AT THE JACKSON COUNTY FARM BUREAU 
OFFICE. 

IF YOU ARE A JACKSON COUNTY FARM BUREAU MEMBER 
YOU MAY BRING YOUR PETS FOR THEIR RABIES OR PARVO 
SHOTS. THE VETERINARIAN WILL HAVE OTHER 
VACCINATIONS AVAILABLE.  IF YOU WISH TO TAKE 
ADVANTAGE OF THIS PROGRAM, JACKSON COUNTY’S FARM 
BUREAU BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL PAY UP TO $5.00 OF 
THE TOTAL COST FOR EACH PET.  (LIMIT  4 PETS PER 
MEMBER) 

 

       


